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Route R7 - consultation close out

As part of Tranche 710, BSM 56| approved, subject to consultation, restructuring the
R7 at the Chelsfield end of the route to via run via Church Road, shortening the route.
Bus stops on Bucks Cross Road, Maypole Road and Hewitts Road would be unserved.
All stops towards Chelsfield Village would continue to be served. This was to improve
reliability on the route as a whole and reduce journey times for some users.

Geoff Hobbs (a Director of LBSL) APPROVED the scheme proposed at BSM 561 in the
paper, having considered its contents, the contents of the paper, the consultation report
and other material considerations. The introduction date is to be confirmed. Action:
(AD) — confirmation introduction date.
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